TOWN OF PLEASANT SPRINGS
NOTICE OF VOTING EQUIPMENT TEST
A public test of the automatic tabulating and ballot marking
equipment to be used at the November General Election to
be held on Tuesday, November 5, 2024, will be held on
Thursday, Oct 31, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. at the Town Hall, 2354
County Rd N. This test is open to the public.

/s/ Maria Hougan, Clerk/Treasurer
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